I have been a member of ADK and the NY chapter/Nawakwa since the 1980’s. Most of that time I have been a board member and a Main Club board member. ADK has seen some changes in that time, but what remains is the social community of hikers who Are committed to the protection of our wilderness areas and our beloved camp Nawakwa. As a main club board member I will continue to represent our chapter in Lake George. As a long term New Yorker and downstate member I bring experience that is valuable to support our interests.  I am a long term mountaineer and wilderness explorer. I also continue to work at REI and share my experiences with our customers. My wife and I and our beautiful dogs live in NJ.
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